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30th September 2022  
 

Enduring Annual Applications Post Allocation Information Notification 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

In accordance with the UNC Section B and the ExCR, allocations of Enduring Annual NTS Exit (Flat) 

Capacity (EAFLEC) increase and decrease capacity applications are now complete and are available 

to view within the Gemini Exit system. These can be found in the following location: 

 

Home > Deal > Capture > Request Information > Application Request Information Report 

 

Allocated application requests will have a status of “ALL” however, if a reduction or increase 

application remains with the status of “NEW”, these will be allocated (subject to User Commitment) but 

are currently being considered for substitution. Therefore, we are unable to allocate these on the 

Gemini Exit system until we receive confirmation from OFGEM as to whether substitution is 

appropriate. Entitlements within Gemini will not show this allocation until the system is updated. 

Invoices however, will be at the new reduced capacity level.  

 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact the Capacity Auctions team on 

+44(0)1926 654 057 or email capacityauctions@nationalgrid.com. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Capacity Auctions Team 

Gas Transmission 

National Grid 
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